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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

Two Right-Hand Lanes of Southbound I-680 Closed at Vargas Road in Sunol 

To Accommodate Pothole Repair Thursday, Jan. 11 

 

PLEASANTON / ALAMEDA COUNTY – Caltrans has closed the two right-hand lanes of 

southbound Interstate 680 in Sunol at the Vargas Road overpass temporarily to 

accommodate repairs on a pothole. 

 

The pothole measures about two feet by two feet, and has not gone all the way 

through the concrete. Crews are at the site repairing the hole in the overcrossing. 

Currently, Caltrans estimates that the repair should be completed around 8 p.m. this 

evening. 

 

The two left-hand lanes of southbound I-680 are open. California Highway Patrol officers 

and signage are on hand to guide motorists. 
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